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Supervisors Tom Patti and Miguel Villapudua 
are partnering with the San Joaquin County 
District Attorney’s Office and the Stockton 
Police Department to cover a host of 
important topics from Homelessness to 
Elder Abuse.

Please come, have a snack, meet your 
Supervisors and Law Enforcement Teams 
and ask some questions in an informal 
setting!
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• Wednesday - October 23rd, 2019
• 5:30pm - 6:30pm
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• Michael’s Pizza
• 2300 W. Alpine Ave, Stockton


